
SCDC Hosts NIC Security Audit Training 

The South Carolina Department of Corrections played host to National Institute of Corrections 
(NIC) Security Training during the week of June 6, 2016. The course was held at the Training 
Academy in Columbia and was open to both uniform and non-uniform mid-level managers and 
supervisors. Thirty-one employees were enrolled in the class which was provided free to SCDC 
by NIC in exchange for serving as a training site in September of 2015 at Lee, Camille Graham, 
and Manning Correctional Institutions.   

Wayne Hill, a Correctional Program Specialist from NIC, served as lead consultant along with 
Steve Turley from Utah, Carroll Parrish from Maryland, and Annie Harvey from North Carolina. 
The first day consisted of classroom training and the next three days were filled with on-site 
hands-on training at Leath, McCormick and Trenton Correctional Institutions. 

Each audit team was assigned to an institution and led by an NIC consultant. The teams were 
actively involved in thorough security audits of each prison and were later debriefed on their 
experience and what was learned. There was general agreement that the security training was 
extremely beneficial to both the participants and the institutions selected as test audit sites. 
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